
 

 

 

 

A message from Kathy Smith 

Tomorrow, the Board will hold a public hearing on our Legislative package at 3 p.m. on 

Tuesday at The Government Center (12000 Government Center Parkway). To learn more, 

click here. If you are interested in commenting on the future of E. C. Lawrence Park, you 

can find more information below. Also below, you will find Halloween Safety Tips from the 

Fairfax County Police Department. 

 

Remember that you can stop by my office at 4900 Stonecroft Blvd to vote tomorrow (9 am-

5pm) and next week Monday through Friday (2-8pm).  
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Animal Shelter Corner 

 



 

 

Piper is a special dog in SO many ways. She is friendly and outgoing, looooooves 

people, and has gotten along with every dog we've introduced her to. She is a ball of fun 

who is super playful, wiggly, and happy. And she loves to get attention from any and all 

people. All of the shelter staff and volunteers have fallen in love with this sweet little girl. 

She also appears to be deaf and has a condition that makes her a little wobbly, but she 

doesn't even seem to notice that she's a little different from the other dogs. She is 

beginning to pick up on some of the hand signals our dog walkers are teaching her and 

her health is currently very good. We think she would be a great addition to just about 

any home and hope that a special adopter can see the beauty of this special girl! Learn 

more about Piper and the Animal Shelter here: http://www.petango.com/Adopt/Dog-

Terrier-American-Staffordshire-33305836  

Your Thoughts Needed: Ellanor C. Lawrence Park Master Plan 
The Fairfax County Park Authority (FCPA) is seeking your input. As the Park Authority 

continues the process of revising the Ellanor C. Lawrence Park Master Plan, it is important to 

learn what matters most to residents of Fairfax County. Your opinions matter to us! 

 

http://www.petango.com/Adopt/Dog-Terrier-American-Staffordshire-33305836
http://www.petango.com/Adopt/Dog-Terrier-American-Staffordshire-33305836


 

We realize that spare time is always at a premium, so with that in mind we have added an 

online survey to our input options for this planning process. The initial response has been 

positive, and we want to hear from as many people as possible. If you haven't already done so, 

we invite you to participate in our online questionnaire. Help us understand how you use the 

park today and how you want the park to be in the future. 

 

The new survey and information about this plan update can be found on the Ellanor C. 

Lawrence Park Master Plan project website. Already, park planning staff has gained a great 

deal of insight from attendees at our June open house, comments received via email and 

conversations with residents. Your feedback is greatly appreciated. If you haven't shared your 

thoughts, there is still time! The survey will remain open through the winter to inform the 

development of the draft master plan revision. 

Stay informed about the master plan process. A visit to the website will allow you to:  

 Read the latest project updates, documents and meeting announcements. 

 Learn about the rich natural, historic and recreational features of the park. 

 Learn about the park master planning process. 

 Provide your thoughts and suggestions through the online survey. 

For more information, contact Project Manager Ryan Stewart at 703-324-8787, call the Public 

Information Office at 703-324-8662, or email parkmail@fairfaxcounty.gov.  

  

 

http://www.fcpaweb.org/wp/?page_id=3025
http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/parks/plandev/eclawrence.htm
http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/parks/plandev/eclawrence.htm
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